
1

From: Vanhook, Kevin <KVANHOOK@SpokaneCounty.org>
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 2:23 PM
To: Ferrari, Jesse; Hobbs Doyle, Nick
Cc: Mason, Rebekah K.; Hayden, Stephanie; O'Keeffe, Elizabeth
Subject: Dog Team Meeting 2/23/23

Good Afternoon, 
 
Since those who don't agree with some of the decisions that SCRAPS management makes in regard to the dogs 
in our care, and then are terminated or asked to leave meetings when they disagree, I am requesting that you 
share with the rest of the team what individuals you met with and for what purpose.  There is no reason not to 
provide this information to the rest of the team.  Your refusal to share this just comes across as deceitful in 
nature.  The animal shelter world is a small community and SCRAPS leadership is quickly developing a very 
negative image.   
 
I am all for getting other opinions when assessing dogs.  More information helps everybody.  When it is done 
in secret, it comes across as underhanded and nontransparent.   
 
Kevin Vanhook 
SCRAPS Dog Team 
615 E Trent Ave 
Spokane Valley, WA 99212 
509-477-6875 
scrapsdogteam@spokanecounty.org 


